request-139585-307e905c@whatdotheyknow.com

Surrey County Council Room 314 County Hall Penrhyn Road Kingston Upon Thames KT1 2DN

Tel 0208 213 2597 childinfogovernance@surreycc.gov.uk

28 November 2012

Dear D Wilson,

## RE: YOUR REQUEST 08487 UNDER THE FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000

Thank you for your request for information, which was received on the 23 November 2012.

Q. Please provide copies of the published Serious Case Reviews where children have been at risk from the last five years. If the full Serious Case Review was not published, please provide the published executive summary.

In response to your request, please find the attached link which is on the SSCB website.

http://www.surreycc.gov.uk/social-care-and-health/childrens-social-care/protecting-children-from-harm/surrey-safeguarding-children-board/surrey-safeguarding-children-board-publications/serious-case-reviews

We supply this information based on your original request. Please do not hesitate to contact me at the above address if you have any queries regarding the information enclosed. Remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request for information and wish to make a complaint or request a review of our decision, in the first instance you should contact the County Council, quoting your request number given above, at:

Freedom of Information Officer Surrey County Council Room 129 County Hall Penhryn Road Kingston Upon Thames Surrey KT1 2DN foi@surreycc.gov.uk

If you are not satisfied by the County Council's response to your complaint, you have the right to apply to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner will normally expect you to have exhausted our complaints procedure. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely

Louise Manthorpe Information Governance Officer Children's Information Governance